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Hello friends and neighbors!

As some of you know, the Tommerdahls have been working on turning a piece of land that was once worn out from years of
tobacco farming and over-timbering into a thriving farm. While we’re striving to build a farm that benefits the natural landscape,
our top priority is to provide quality food to our family, friends and neighbors. We aim to bring you all a convenient assortment of
fruits, vegetables and, in the coming years, grassfed meats. Above all else, we hope that you will get the chance to enjoy our
produce as much as we do!

Looking Ahead: Produce coming to your doorstep this year!
With spring just around the corner, we are excitedly planning our
produce production for 2016. Our favorites from last year will of
course be returning, and we’ll be adding a plethora of new
varieties to test out this year as well (our seed catalogues in the
dead of winter became a little too enticing this year!). So get ready
for 10 new varieties of tomatoes, 3 new types of watermelon, some
new summer and winter squashes, sweet peppers, cucumbers,
beans, corn, cantaloupes, radishes, herbs, okra, greens, and much
more! We can’t wait to see (and taste!) how things do this summer,
" and we hope you feel the same way!
Speaking of which, we are planning on a new method of produce distribution this year. We will still be selling at the farm in
Semora on the weekends, but we are doing away with our Bowden Rd. stand in Chapel Hill. We appreciate the business from all of
our neighbors last year, but we think our new method will be even more convenient for our customers.

This year starting late spring, we will be sending out a weekly email listing all of the produce available that week. We hope you will
take the time to look through it, let us know what you’d like, and we will deliver to your doorstep free of charge (in Bowden Rd
area, other areas negotiable)! There is no commitment to a weekly order and you can choose what and how much you want. We
plan on having weekly freebies with every order and special deals for returning customers.

***Send us an email at JimmyAcresFarm@gmail.com with “newsletter” in the subject line to sign up™**

New this year, now offering seedlings!

We know that many of our neighbors like to grow their own veggies in the summer, and
we think that’s great! But do you get tired of finding the same varieties of tomatoes and
peppers at the local farm and garden store every year? We have a solution! This year, we
will be selling tomato and pepper plants, to be ready to put in the ground by April 15"
You can either pre-order one of our 40+ varieties or simply wait and see what we have
extra of after we do our spring planting. Have a request for other types of plants? Let us
know! Email us for more information, or simply let us know if you’re interested so we can
gauge interest in this new service.

Please pass this along to your vegetable-loving friends and neighbors, as we are committed to bringing delicious, organically-grown
produce to as many people as possible. We look forward to hearing from you!

The grass is always greener on our side of the fence,
Anna

Visit us on Facebook at
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